

## Dr Mike Nahan MLA Member for Riverton



Ref: Pol/Vol/Dob

31 July 2009

Mr Mal Dobson and Steve Dobson Mal Dobson & Associates 8/64-66 Bannister Road Canning Vale WA 6155

Dear Mal and Steve

I was very pleased to learn that you and your company Mal Dobson and Associates were recently awarded a 2009 Silver Award at the inaugural Volunteer Employer Recognition Awards for your contribution to keeping our community safe.

Our community owes a lot to emergency services volunteers like you who make themselves available at all times of the day and night to help people in need.

I understand Mal that you not only run your financial services company in Canning Vale, but you have been a volunteer with the Jandakot Bush Fire Brigade for the last nine years and have been Treasurer of that group for most of that period.

Similarly, I understand that Steve has been working with the Jandakot Brigade for 10 years this year and is the Captain of the brigade.

The value of the volunteer work you both do within our community is invaluable and your strong community spirit definitely deserves recognition.

Please accept my sincere congratulations on being awarded the 2009 Silver Award for your community service and if I can assist you at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dr Mike Nahan MLA Member for Riverton

Mhe Nah